



Board of Directors

Blaine Smith President October 23, 2019

Igor Conev Vice-President Mike's Carpet Connection 1300 Coastal Highway unit #8 Fenwick Island, DE 19944

Stephanie Meehan Secretary

Dear Mike,

Anna Dolle Bushnell Treasurer

On behalf of the OCDC, thank you for sponsoring two hole signs as well as the generous donations of services for our prize raffle. Your support is greatly

appreciated.

Chris Trimper Past-President

Spiro Buas

Our revitalization efforts in downtown Ocean City rely partly from the proceeds of this event. Your sponsorship helped to make our golf tournament a tremendous

Buddy Dykes success!

G. Hale Harrison

Kevin Gibbs

We look forward to your support at our 2020 OCDC/Art Davis Memorial Golf

Tournament.

Patrick McLaughlin

Sincerely,

Bill Sieg

Nick Tekmen

Reid Tingle

Bob Torrey

Joe Wilson

Joe Wilson, Co-Chair OCDC Golf Committee

Jake Jaughlin, Co-Chair OCDC Golf Committee

Executive Director Glenn Irwin

Ex-Officio Members:

Economic Development Committee Ocean City Chamber of Commerce Ocean City Downtown Association Ocean City Hotel Motel Restaurant Association, Inc. Town of Ocean City Worcester County Ocean City Museum Society, Inc.

Ocean City Development Corporation 108 Dorchester Street – Ocean City, MD 21842 Telephone: 410-289-7739 Fax: 410-289-7742 Website: www.ocdc.org